
Date:     December 28, 2022
To:        State Agencies, Chief Procurement Officers, and Cooperative Program
Members
From: ADOA - State Procurement Office
Re: Contract Award: Document Management Services

The Arizona Department of Administration, State Procurement Office (SPO) has awarded
the following contracts for Document Management Services:

Contract ID Supplier DBA

CTR063774 SecureOne Outsource Solutions

CTR063772 Konica Minolta

CTR063768 ICM Conversions

CTR063766 Global Solutions Group

CTR063760 docuLynx

CTR063770 Iron Mountain

The new contract's initial term is from January 1, 2023, to December 31, 2025, and may be
used by all State Agencies and Co-Op Members. The price list is attached to the contract in
APP.

If there are any questions, don't hesitate to contact Eric Bell, Statewide Procurement
Manager, at (602) 542-8921 or eric.bell@azdoa.gov.


